
TOWN OF TISBURY
COMMUNITY PRESERVATION

COMMITTEE
The Town of Tisbury Community Preservation
Committee will hold a public information hearing
on Monday, October 3, 2011 at 5 pm at the Tisbury
Senior Center on Pine Tree Lane to solicit
comments from the public on the needs,
possibilities, opportunities and resources of the
Town of Tisbury for the utilization of its annual
Community Preservation Funds. There will be a
question and answer period regarding the
requirements and process for CPA funding.

OCTOBER 21, 2011
Applications for Determination of Eligibility due

NOVEMBER 18, 2011
Applications for Funding due

All Tisbury voters, town departments and non-profit
organizations interested in the utilization of CPA funds
are urged to attend this meeting. For more information

on the Community Preservation Act, and for on-line
applications, visit the Town of Tisbury web site at

www.tisburyma.gov and click on the CPC Committee.

Questions? Email tisburycpc@gmail.com
or call 508-693-4532.


